
 

HAZYVIEW PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
 

ADMISSION POLICY GRADE 7 : HAZYVIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
All parents (CURRENT LEARNERS INCLUDED) must obtain Admission Forms from the office for your child/children for 
Admission/Re-Admission for 2025. 
 
The application form must be completed and returned to the office as soon as possible.  NEW applications need to 
attach the following documents to their application form:  (New applicants forms will NOT be accepted if all 
documents are not attached). 
 

 Copies of both parents Identity Documents   

 Copy of child’s Birth Certificate 

 Copy of latest school report 

 Disciplinary report 

 Copy of Medical Aid Card 

 Transfer Card from previous school (if not available yet, should be handed in on first day of 2025 school year) 

 Copy of Clinic Card 

 One(1) Passport/ID sized photos for Admission Form 

 Proof of residence of both parents 
  
Ensure that you re-register your child/children early to secure their space for 2025. 
Once the new application form has been returned with proof of admission payment, your application will be 
successful and your child/children will be put on the appropriate list.   
 

NEW ADMISSION FEES TO BE PAID ON REGISTRATION AND ACCEPTANCE OF PUPIL/S. 
RE-ADMISSIONS TO BE PAID WITH RE-REGISTRATION. 

 
ADMISSION FEES FOR GRADE 1 – 7 (2025) R950.00 NON-REFUNDABLE  : ABSA BANK ACCOUNT  
       405 704 0768 
 

January 2025 school fees have to be paid on or before 03/01/2025. 
  

Grade Seven (7)  : R2950.00 per month x 12 months  Yearly = R35 400.00 
 

ALL OUTSTANDING SCHOOL FEES MUST BE PAID IN FULL BEFORE THE LAST DAY OF THE SCHOOL YEAR. 
   
Computer fees are included in the monthly fee.  Computer classes are part of the school curriculum and are 
compulsory for all children to attend! 
The school fees are payable in advance, by the 3rd of every month.  R100.00 Late Payment Penalty will apply per 
pupil if school fees are short paid or paid after the 3rd of any current month. If fees are paid on the 15th it must be 
for the following month. Fees must appear in our bank account on or before the 3rd of every month. 
PUPILS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND CLASS IN JANUARY 2025 IF THE FIRST INSTALMENT FOR THE YEAR HAS 

NOT BEEN PAID IN FULL ON OR BEFORE 03.01.2025. 


